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Newsletter : 

16th September 2022 
 
 
 

Seven Fields Primary School-Newsletter 

 

Value:  Respect 

Dear Parent/carer, 
 

It has been fitting that the value we have been promoting with children this week is that of respect. As this 
week’s events all over the United Kingdom have shown us, when someone dedicates their life to the   
benefits of others they naturally, quietly and, as we have seen this week, reverentially garner respect. In 
order to respect the country’s need for mourning and to show respect for Her Majesty Queen Elizabeth 
II’s life and reign, I can confirm the school will be closed on Monday 19th September. 
 

The children have had a busy week and benefitted from the opportunities we can now provide for them. 
The class trips to Sevington this week were a great experience and we hope to benefit from children 
putting into their writing and describing how they felt.  
 

Year 6 will begin their residential to Plas Pencelli next week so we will be without them and our staff. This 
is a fantastic experience for our children that we hope will continue to encourage them to develop their 
independence, confidence and resilience. I have been liaising closely with Mr Quinn to ensure all the    
correct procedures are in place prior to this special educational visit. We look forward to hearing what the 
children have been up to and how their experiences have improved their character. 
 

Thank you so much to our PTA members who gave up their precious time to help us organise our new  
library this week. There are still many books to level so if you would like to support them and us do please 
get in touch. 
 

Finally can I thank you all for the support you give to the school in the local area. We have been              
recommended by external providers and other local parents. This is the success that we bring together 
and I hope that it may continue long into the future. 
 

Do enjoy your time this weekend together as a family. I look forward to welcoming all children back on 
Tuesday. 
 

D Booth 
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Dojos gained this week 
Class Total Dojos Class Winner 

Mrs Still   

Miss Mitchell   

Miss Goss 473 Caidyn 46 

Miss Grimwood 968 Quinn 97 

Mrs Wright & Miss 
Demain 787 Oscar 69 

Miss Smith  795 Bleux 37 

Mrs Shipman 240 Amira 17 

Mr Bagley 230 Daisy 30 

Miss Martin 862 Renesmee 39 

Miss Jessop 483 Olivia 32 

Mr Donnelly 910 Alexie 90 

Follow us on twitter @sevenfieldsprim 

Certificates 

Congratulations to   
anyone who has been 

nominated by your 
teacher this week 

 

Well done to you all on 
your  

achievements ! 

Robins Phoebe for fantastic writing in English Freddie for fantastic writing in English 

Sparrows Mia for fantastic reading Quinn for always trying her best  

Wrens Harry for a fantastic story  Lewis for always following the             
Magnificent 7 value of settling to learn 

Puffins Maria for always trying her best Cory for being a great role model on our 
trip 

Kingfishers Joey for always trying his best and being 
a great friend on our school  trip  

Kaurasi for showing great resilience on 
our school trip  

Hummingbirds Daisy for her outstanding effort in her 
maths work  

Ellie for  her outstanding effort in her 
maths work  

Falcons Thomas for using outstanding           
vocabulary in English  

David for always settling to learn quickly  

Eagles Layla for putting good effort into her 
work  

Liam for completing his maths to a good 
standard  

Kestrels Olivia for always following the          
Magnificent 7 and contributing well in 
lessons  

Leo for showing a huge improvement in 
his joined handwriting  

Attendance  

Fireflies  

Bumblebee Class  

Robin Class 99% 

Sparrow Class 97% 

Wren Class 87.88% 

Puffin Class 96.30% 

Kingfisher Class 87.08% 

Hummingbird Class 95.86% 

Falcon Class 97% 

Kestrel Class 100% 

Eagle Class 98% 

This week’s certificate nominations are as follows: 

And the attendance cup goes to: 

Kestrels 

This week’s winners of 

the Dojo cup are: 

Sparrows  

Congratulations 

and well done 
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House points totals this 

week and overall totals so 

far: 

 

Snowdon   43 

 

Slieve Donard   31 

 

Ben Nevis   31 

 

Scafell Pike   25 

 

This weeks behaviour cup winner is: 

Archie from Puffins class for settling so well 

into year 3, following the magnificent 7 and 

trying hard to make the right choices 

 

They are back! Hot chocolate Fridays have returned and we would like to say a huge well done to the following      

children for receiving the most dojos in their class this week:  

Daisy, Olivia, Alexie, Quinn, Amira, Caidyn, Oscar, Bleux and Renesmee 
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Puffin and Kingfishers    
classes had a wonderful 

time on their school trips to   
Sevington School this week 
learning what school was 

like during the Victorian era 
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Bumblebee 
class have 

been making 
bees to go  
into their 
class hive 

 

Kestrel class spent 
their time during art 
this week working on 

their brush techniques  
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The children in our new reception cohort stayed for their 
first experience of school lunchtime  

 

Falcons and                       
Hummingbirds       
took part in PE 
together this 
week where 

they         
practiced 

throwing and 
catching with         
precision and 

speed. 
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3 lucky children 
won tokens for 
our new book 

vending       
machine 
(named 
Charles)  

Well done to 
Zakaree,      

Muhannad and 
Chloe 
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Information for all  


